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Christianson, Eric

From: todd@barnettarchitecture.com

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2011 5:45 PM

To: Christianson, Eric

Subject: In support of the proposed Broach Pub on Monroe Street
Eric-

I am dropping you this note to express my support for the proposed Broach pub on Monroe Street. This
entity would be a great compliment to the neighborhood. I have frequented the location on the square and
can't imagine the impact would be anything but positive. Other places already serve alcohol and, as an
almost daily patron of the businesses on the same block, I have never witnessed any disorderly activity
and would expect nothing different.

Please forward this Monroe Street daily user's support to the appropriate parties.
Thank you.
Todd

Todd Barnett, AIA ALA

Barnett Architecture LLC

118 North Breese Terrace Suite 1
Madison, WI 53726-4133
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